COVID 19 - NOTICE FROM CAVAN COUNTY COUNCIL

Cavan County Council continues to maintain full service to the
public during the current COVID-19 emergency.

Members of the public are reminded that Cavan County Council

offers a wide range of services remotely, and business including
payments, queries, etc. may be conducted by means of:

@ Email: info@cavancoco.ie

% Customer Services phone number: 049 4378300 (?am to
5pm)

@ Out of Hours: 087 6118116
[a g

Queries/Complaints in relation to water can be made by
phone to Irish Water on 1850278278

If you have fever and/or cough you should
stay at home regardless of your travel or
contact history.

If you have returned from an area that is subject to travel restrictions due to
COVID-19 you should restrict your movement for 14 days. Check the list of
affected areas on www.dfa.ie
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